## Schoolcraft Township Board September 20, 2012 Schoolcraft Township Hall

Supervisor Ulsh opened the meeting at 4:10 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call: Supervisor Don Ulsh, Clerk Virginia Mongreig, Treasurer Teresa Scott, Trustee Hovenkamp and Trustee Feldmeier

Supervisor Ulsh distributed copies of the bids submitted for the Township Hall Entryway project.

Supervisor Ulsh reported that a conversation with architect, Mark Harsha found that one of the bids submitted is referred to a "non-bid" as the bid was not complete per the architect's recommendation.

The bids were from Pennings & Son's and T.A. Scott Construction, with Pennings & Son's coming in at \$34,120.00 and, T.A. Scott Construction at \$23,780.00

Treasurer Scott abstained from the discussions per her relation to the owner of one of the companies.

Following much discussion on the bids, and a tie vote on the bids, the item was tabled and the meeting was closed at 4:50 p.m.

Township of Schoolcraft